
          As usual our representatives attack the honest citizen and not the 
criminal. I strongly oppose S.B. 941 and it's intrusion into the lives of good 
honest , voting citizens. It's just another attempt on our second amendment 
and nothing to do with the criminal element of the state. 
What happened to laws with teeth that affect the criminal and NOT the honest 
citizen ? 
 
      Yours truly 
      Wayne G. Hunter 
     1805 deer creek rd. 
      Selma, Oregon 97538 
 


